
No flight due to aircraft mechanical problem.  Start control valve needs to be replaced; part should arrive 
in Anchorage by Monday and be brought to Barrow by mechanic Monday night or Tuesday morning.  
Aircraft is estimated to be operational by Tuesday or Wednesday (26 August 2009). 


